
Bishop Hogan  

Memorial School  

and  Preschool  

Mission Statement: 

 
EMPOWERING         

STUDENTS THROUGH  
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Bishop Hogan Memorial 

School 

1114 Trenton 

Chillicothe, MO  64601 

Phone: 660-646-0705 
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Brooks Cruse Oct 16 

Warner Shaw Oct 16 

Carol McCloud Oct 19 

Mayleigh Crawford Oct 20 

Katharine Smith Oct 20 

Cambry Woodworth Oct 21 

Nellie Miller Oct 26 

Thatcher Rardon Oct 27 

Dannie Dysart Oct 28 

Grant Brobst Nov 2 

Conner Finley Nov 4 

 
Thanks to the KidSight organization, our youngest students 
(preschool, kindergarten and first grade) were provided vision 
screenings on Wednesday, October 11. Using a photo screening 
device, trained technicians took a picture of each child’s eyes 
and instantly analyzed the results to determine if the child  was 
at risk for a vision problem. At-risk children are referred to visit 
an eye doctor, and KidSight staff provide individual, comprehen-
sive, follow-up to connect parents with resources necessary to 
get their children the care they need.  

Our first competitive Middle School basketball games will 
begin Tuesday, October 17 at home against Grundy County. 
The girls play at 6 and the boys at 7:00 On Thursday of this past 
week, our boys’ team was divided up for an intersquad scrim-
mage to help them get ready for the season. All of the boys did a 
great job! Funds from this event helped support the March for 
Life 8th grade trip. 

Father Koster gave each of the classes two names of 
Seminarians to partner with. They attend Kenrick-Glennon Semi-
nary, Conception Seminary College, Mount St. Mary;s Seminary, 
or St. Gregory the Great Seminary. Our students will write letters 
to these young men, encouraging them, asking them questions, 
and telling them they are praying for them. This was done last 
year with Seminarians and was a great success. We even had 
one of the Seminarians visit our school to talk to all the classes, 
spending the most time with his partner class! What an awe-
some way to give support to the Seminarians in their quest to 
answer God’s call and fulfill His plan for them. And who knows, it 
may lead to some of our students studying for the priesthood 
some day! 
   
May God’s love and peace surround you, 

Pam Brobst, Administrator 

Upcoming 
Events... 

Oct. 16 - 18th BOOK FAIR 
Oct 16—20  PARENT TEACHER                  
  CONFERENCE 
17 Oct  BBall game Grundy Co./HOME 
  6:00 girls/7:00 boys 
18 Oct  All School Mass  
19 Oct  Early Dismissal 12:15 p.m. 
20 Oct  NO SCHOOL 
23& 24 Oct Laredo BBall Tournament 
24 Oct  Donuts with Dudes (7:15-8a.m.) 
25 Oct  School Mass (3-4) 
26 Oct  Pep Assembly at 2:00p.m. 
  BBall game Jamesport/HOME 
  T-Shirt & Jeans for Food Day  
  (2 cans of food) 
30 Oct– 4 Nov Tri-County Tournament  
31 Oct  ALL Saints Day Celebration  
1  Nov  NO SCHOOL 

From the Principal’s desk... 

OCTOBER 13, 2023 

Come Visit  

Our Book 

Fair 

  Oct. 16-18 

3:15 to 6:00 

 
Teachers will take students to preview the 

Book Fair during class time on Monday! 
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Lunch Menu 

Lunches $2.45      
Milk $ .40 

Adult Lunches $3.75 

 

Monday: 10/16 
Chicken Strips 

Mashed Potatoes/gravy 

Corn Cob 

Biscuit 

Milk 

 

Tuesday 10/17 
Ravioli & Sauce 
Garlic Bread 
Green Beans 
Fruit 
Milk 
 
Wednesday: 10/18 
Sweet & Sour Chicken 
Bake Rice 
Carrots with ranch 
Fruit 
Milk 
 

Thursday:  10/19 
Chili Pie 

Potato Chips 

Baked Beans 

Milk  
 
Friday:  10/20 
 
NO SCHOOL 
 
 
 
We are an equal          
opportunity provider. 

 Brenda O’Halloran co-wrote with Kristen Mouton 

the book Livingston County: Images of America. 

She generously donated a copy to Bishop Hogan. 

All proceeds of the book go to the Livingston  

County Preservation Society. 

 Ms. Ginger’s 2nd grade religion class had fun creating a 

paper quilt. Each of them decorated their own square 

and then pieced it together to create their quilt. 

Kindergarten through Fourth grade had a wonderful time at Papa 

Charlie’s Pumpkin Patch. Thank you Billy & Yulia Peniston for   

generously inviting our school children to go for free.  We are also 

grateful for the parent drivers who transported our students.  

 

Mrs. Lauhoff’s Kindergarten class  Mrs. Hauck’s 1st grade class 

 

1st grade enjoying the hayride Mrs. Chastain’s 2nd grade class   

  Mrs. McCloud’s 3rd grade class Mrs. Haffecke’s 4th grade class 


